BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSION
REGULAR MEETING
NOTICE
CANCELLATION
NOVEMBER 25, 2019




[bookmark: _GoBack]The Regular Meeting of the Board of Fire Commission scheduled for Monday, November 25, 2019  has been cancelled due to lack of quorum. 


RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED,


Carol Apuzzo
Recording Secretary





